
SUFFOLK IVC 
 

 

Treasurer’s Report – 1 September 2023 to 31 August 2024 
 

 

 

The Club continues to have a healthy bank balance with income in line with Membership numbers.  

IT costs were in line with expectations.   

 

An additional £30 came from UK IVC subscriptions which were agreed to be absorbed by Suffolk.  

As there was no charge for the Social Event on the Thalatta, the Club made a charitable donation of 

£100 to East Coat Sail Trust and paid for refreshments for the attendees.  

 

 

Opening Balance   £1,308.92 

 

Income Membership Fees £300.00 

 Other £30.00 

 

Expenses AIVC 2024 Levy  £72.00 

 IT  £110.00 

 Charitable Donation - East Coast Sail Trust £100.00 

 Thalatta – Refreshments3  £37.66 

 

Closing Balance    £1,319.26 

 

 

Gill Reeve 
 

 

20 October 2024 


